
Notice of Results   
      
3 May 2005   
 
YOUNG & CO.'S BREWERY, P.L.C.   
 
Notification of Preliminary Results   
 
Young & Co.'s Brewery, P.L.C. will be announcing its preliminary results for the 53 weeks ending 2 April 2005 on Thursday 26 May 2005.   
 
For further information, please contact:   
 
James Longfield / Georgina Briscoe 020 7357 9477 Hogarth Partnership   

 


